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To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:

Non- Dues Revenue

Date:

07/30/2018


Subject:
2018 Report
Greeting to you all, and I do hope this report reaches you all in good health and spirits. My report to you is as follows. 
At the 2017, Conference Non-Dues collected $884 on Auction Baskets, and $235.50 from the NADE store, for a total of $1119.50 profited at the conference.

 I have purchased new items for the Store and at this point we are fully stocked and I do not anticipating ordering anything else any time soon. A breakdown of money spent is as follows;

So far, for FY 18 you have spent $817.71 of $1000 budget
Breakdown
$194.44 pens

$25.00 late fee on pens

$146.40 Kan-Tastic Can Cooler

$212.22 Insulated Mugs

$232.20 Lunch Cooler

$7.45 postage paid back to me from shipping items

Again, I do not foresee having to order over the next year or two at all, as we are well stocked. 

I do have store items in the hands of Meredith Rogan in Virginia who will have the items available at the 2018 conference.

A brochure for the NADE Store was created in paper and electronic form for email and conference handout. I have sent a letter out to the CCP Chair concerning silent auction and door prize items for the 2018 conference.
I have been in touch with my committee members Claudette Benser of Detroit and Giana Anderson of St. Louis. We are on one accord on working together and will be at the conference. 

This is the end of my 2018 report. If you need anything, further please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely, 

Cynthia A Thompson, NON-DUES Revenue Chair
